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Name ____________________________________________  
 
Phone__________________  
 
 
# of Red Poinsettias ______  # of White Poinsettias _______  
 
 

 

 Given in honor of ______________________  
 
   _______________________  
 

 

 by _____________________________  
 

 

 Given in memory of ______________________  
 
   ______________________  
 

  

 by _____________________________  



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop it 

in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we can 

greet you and give you a welcome packet.  
 

 

 

This year Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first  

part of the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.  

Cherub Church (Pre-Kindergarten - 1st Grade) meets in the class across from 

the men's restroom and Junior Church (2nd - 5th Grade) meets downstairs in 

B1. Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely manner 

after the service. If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior Church  

Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child to meet their 

teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the children are dismissed 

from the service.  
 

 

 

The Annual Community Thanksgiving service sponsored by the Dillsburg 

Ministerium will be held at New Creation Church on Tuesday, November 21 at 

7:00 p.m. Monetary and non-perishable food items will be accepted for New 

Hope Ministries. 
 

 

 

Singers, Rejoice!  Please join us for a Christmas celebration in song at the 

Sunday morning service, December 17th.  Rehearsals will be held in the  

sanctuary from 4:00-5:30 p.m. today, as well as December 3rd and 10th.  There 

will also be a dress rehearsal on December 14th from 7:00-9:00 p.m..  Contact 

Randy Fish with questions. 
 

 

 

Got something to share? We are looking for writers to contribute cover 

stories to the Doulos during 2018. These are stories that share a personal 

glimpse into how your faith is growing, has got you thinking or spurred you in-

to action in some way. If you're interested, please see Carolyn Kimmel or email 

her. 

New Date for Congregational Council!  Congregational Council will meet 

on Saturday, January 13, 2018 to approve the 2018 budget and to discuss the 

use of the facilities such as renovations to the basement and uses for the new 

property.  Plan to fellowship over breakfast at 9:00 a.m. with the meeting begin-

ning at 9:30 a.m. 
 

 

 

 

Kids Club Update 

We are in the process of strategizing about the relaunch of our Wednes-

day evening Kids Club program.  It is very effective way that our church 

connects with kids from the neighborhood.  At times, there have been 

more than 30 kids here.  

 

We would like you to give serious prayer to being involved in this program. 

The more help we have, the less any one person will have to assume. Our 

ability to move forward with the program depends on the response we 

receive.  Please contact Pastor Rob or Emily this week if you can help. 


